
Pre-Budget Retreat

Notice is hereby given that the Las Cruces City Council will hold a Pre-Budget Retreat on Friday, 
January 10, 2020, at 1:00 p.m. The Pre-Budget Retreat is to be held at City Hall, Conference 

Room 2007-B, 700 N. Main Street, Las Cruces, NM.

A Majority of the City Council May Be in Attendance.  No Public Policy Will Be Formulated by 

Any Members Present and No Action That the City Council Has Authority to Take Will Be Taken 
by Any Members Present.

                                                                        Christine Rivera, MS, CMC

                                                                        Acting City Clerk

Posted date: 01/07/2020

http://nm-lascruces.civicplus.com/b36f08d2-05c3-407a-922a-dd9c01c3e248



